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Everett, WA 98201-1003
Fax: 425-261-5262

Communications

March 4, 2011

Mr. David Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Mr. Danner:

Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. filed Advice Nos. 3313 (UT-110329), 3315 (UT-110333)
and 3316 (UT-110334) on February 23, 2011 effective February 26, 2011. These filings reflect
product name changes. The company will notice customers of these changes via a bill message
in June and July 2011 bill cycles. There are approximately 2,366 number of customers affected
by these product name changes. A Public Notice was submitted with each Advice Letter filing.
The content for each tariff filing is posted on the company’s external website for review at
www.frontier.com. A copy of the customer notice is attached.

If there are questions related to this customer notice, please contact me at 425.261.6380 or
linda.fogg @FTR.com.

Sincerely,

Lin Fogg
State Manager Regulatory/Legislative

Attachment



